
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - We’re Buying A New Parsonage  
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
May 5, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 
 
We look forward to seeing you Sunday for service. This week we will have 
another guest speaker, Mitsy Kuramoto. She will be giving a message on 
"God's Love All Around Us." 
 
Tomorrow is also the first Sunday of the month, so it will be Potluck 
Sunday. Please bring a dish to share, and please remember that it is very 
important to not bring anything with nuts or peanuts.   

 

  

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Guest 
speaker Kristian Holdhus shares about dealing with Adversity. Adversity 
is a crossroads in our life, and when real challenges come, we are offered 
a choice on how to deal with it. Kristian shared in a real and raw way 
some of the adversities he has faced in his own life and how he was 
eventually able to find a new spring-like period in his life.If you wish to 



 

 

 

see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please follow 
our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 

 

 

 

Latest message  

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  



 

 

 

Last Sunday we had our Holy Day celebration for Heavenly Parent's Day and 

True Parents' Day. We had a lot of fun with the talent show, yute game, 

Jeopardy, art contest, and testimonies. We are so grateful to everyone that 

participated. We are always amazed with the talent, creativity, and originality in 

our community. After dinner, we even had an unplanned soccer game and 

hangout in the park. It was a fantastic day and we are so grateful to everyone 

that helped make it happen.  
 

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  

 

Lastly, we had some amazing entries for the t-shirt design contest. We chose 

the design above as the winner, but we don't know who made it. Please let us 

know if this is your design so we can give you your prize.   
 



 

 

  

 

We are excited to announce that we have made a huge step in the process of 

finding a new parsonage. We are currently under contract to purchase this 

home at 3304 W. 14th Ave. It is on the same block as our 4-plex, and we 

couldn't be more excited. It has everything we were looking for. It wouldn't have 

been possible without the incredible support of our council, finance ministry, 

realtor, all of you, and the guidance of our Heavenly Parent. The expected 

closing date is June 5, and we will share more details in the near future.   
 

 

  

 

This year's Spring Refresh will be on Saturday, May 20, from 9am until around 

3pm. As usual, we will have work projects, food, and fun! Here are some photos 

from last year. We will also do the clothing swap again this year. We just ask 

that you please sort your clothes and label the bags before bringing 

them.  Please sort the clothes by Baby/Teen/Adult and Male/Female. Please 

also keep any accessories separate. Clothes can be dropped off in the office.  
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Sign Up Here  
 

 

  

 

This year's family camp will be on July 28-31. Please save the date in your 

calendar if you would like to attend.   
 

Register  
 



 

 

 

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 

7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP 

Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  


